
alert bulletin
AB 002 2024

BRITISH STEEL SCUNTHORPE ROD MILL BOOKING 
IN/OUT PROCESS

During a recent driver accident it was identified that if Booking IN 
procedures had been correctly followed then the driver may not have 
been left alone injured without assistance for a long time. 

This procedure will be reintroduced from 15/01/2024 so please 
ensure drivers are briefed as they may be sent back to Safety 
Inspector Office to do so.

1. Park Up Safely on 
Apron

3. Don’t forget to sign OUT on completion 

2. Sign in visitor book and 
Place induction Card + Load 
Chit on clipboard


